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SUSTAINABLE
DEVELOPMENT:
TOWARDS A BETTER
FUTURE

Porta Hotel del Lago continues to advance its
commitment to sustainability and positive
community impact. In the second quarter of
2023, the following actions were taken:

Environmental education

and community
participation:

In partnership with Amigos del
Lago, 150 young people from
the Atitlan lake basin were
trained in environmental
management and community

participation.
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Cultural activity:

Partnered with Mis Aflos Dorados to
host a cultural afternoon with
community members to
commemorate International Day of
Older Persons.

Civic forum:

Held a civic forum with mayoral
candidates to share their
development proposals with the
community.

Professional training:

Trained young people from
different educational institutions in
the hospitality industry.

Environmental education:
Talks were held for young people
from different educational
institutions on environmental
topics.




SUSTAINABLE,
QUALITY, AND SAFE
PRACTICES

As part of our sustainable
management system, we conduct
regular evaluations of suppliers to
ensure the continuity of
compliance with good quality,
sustainability, and safety practices.

EMPLOYEE
MOTIVATION

Mother's Day and Father's Day were
celebrated to recognize the value of the
company's employees.

OCCUPATIONAL
SAFETY

Training for employees:
Various trainings were held for
employees on first aid, fire
prevention, evacuation, and
rescue.




